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June 1st, 2020  

 

 Welcome to Stave Falls Kindergarten Outside Orientation Visit           

                              

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

Welcome to our Stave Falls Elementary learning community! We are excited to offer you an 

opportunity to come by to visit our forest trails and pick up a welcome to school gift.  

Date and times are as follows:   

Wednesday, June 17th   10:30 – 12:00   families with last names   A– L  

                                              1:00 – 2:30    families with last names   M-Z  

Parents will be asked to park in the main parking lot and tables will be set up outside the front main 

entrance of the school. Please come to the main entrance area and you will be greeted by a staff 

member and then given information to lead a self-guided mini tour through the trails. Please ensure 

that your child has boots, long pants, long sleeves and a hat as that is best practice for following 

forest dress protocols.  

 As you know these are very different times and we have been looking for creative ways of 

organizing an orientation for you and your child while following provincial health guidelines and 

social distancing protocols. It is our hope that if you can make this date, you have an opportunity to 

begin to familiarize yourself and your child with our outdoor classroom areas. Please confirm your 

attendance with the office at 604 462 9982.  This is an optional visit and more information will be 

coming at the end of June outlining the process for Gradual Entry for Kindergarten students in 

September. 

You can also visit the school website at https://stavefalls.mpsd.ca/ where you will find the latest 

school and district information.  

Looking forward to meeting you and your child! 

Kind regards 

 

Elena Di Giovanni  

Principal 
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